
Date: September 5, 2018 
 
Time: 7:00 p.m. 
 
Attendees: Kevin Dwyer, Jason Richards, Ted Sockaci 
 
Absent: Lori Newman and Tim Brosenitch 
 
Visitors: Ron Siegal, Amy Lieberman, Jim Sperdute 
 
Approval of Minutes 
 
The minutes of the August 1, 2018 meeting were read. A motion was made by Kevin Dwyer to 
accept the minutes, second by Ted Sockaci. All were in favor. 
 
New Business 
 
Ron Siegal inquired about increasing Siegal Plan from 5 to 7 lots.  Wanted to know if township 
has any ordinances that would override DEP, Sewage Enforcement and/or Storm Water 
Management.  Planning Commission has no concerns or recommendations with proposed 
changes. 
 
Old Business 
 
Jim Sperdute presented Mylar for Sturgis Plan off Route 288 for Mike Motta.  Kevin Dwyer 
made a motion to sign the Mylar, second by Ted Sockaci. All in favor. 
 
Correspondence 
 
Commission reviewed August 22, 2018 correspondence from Beaver County Planning 
Commission regarding Sturgis Plan Revision 2.  
 
Jason Richards made a motion to adjourn, second by Ted Sockaci. All were in favor. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Jason Richards 
Substitute Secretary, Franklin Township Planning Committee 


